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March and April

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

It is our joy to tell you we have made it safely to Ghana with our family!!! All our labor presenting the ministry is
finished for now. We packed our 20’ container a week and half before we flew out. Thanks to all the people who
came to help us load our container. We were really praying that everything would be able to fit on the container
and praise the Lord, we got it all in! We flew out of Charlotte, NC on April 25th. We had quite the experience! They
cancelled our flight to JFK Airport in New York, which made us miss our flight to Ghana. They rerouted us to
LaGuardia Airport. We took a bus to JFK where we caught a flight to Amsterdam, and then went from Amsterdam
to Accra, Ghana. By the time we arrived in Accra 35 hours later, we were exhausted. Praise the Lord we arrived
safely and none of our luggage was lost!

We have been in Ghana for 20 days now, and we have been very busy. I preached on the radio on my first Friday
night here. [ also preach on Wednesday nights, and I have the Sunday school hour at Kanasaworado Baptist
Church. Bro. Harrison, the missionary that I will be working with, has been taking me all over the place trying to
help us get set up in our new place. We moved into our house two weeks ago.

Something we learned right away is that the Ghanaians are not as excited about us as we are to be here. They
could care less that we come all this way to tell them about the Savior. Please pray that God will soften their hearts
and that they will be open to the Gospel. This area is especially challenging. The village that we are in is very hard.
There is a lot of religion, but everything is based on their works. They are taught that you do the best you can, and
you will go to heaven. It is hard to convince them that what they have been told all their lives is false and that they
need to turn to Jesus Christ for their salvation.

We had some Muslim children come to the Bible club we have on Saturdays, but they don’t stay very long because
they are afraid of what will happen if their parents find out they came. Please pray we can reach these people
with the Gospel!

Another prayer request is about our container. We are still in need of funds. The Lord provided the funds to get
the container sent, but we will need about $3,000 to get our container out of the port. Please be in prayer for us
about this matter.

Pray that we will adjust to the heat. We all have heat rashes from the heat and humidity. Just now the electricity
went out which could make for an interesting night. Oh the joys of living in an African country! God is good!

Please keep us in your prayers; it is a big adjustment for my family and me. We do covet your prayers!

In His Service, New Contact Information:
The Jeremy Kenney Family

N i . Here is our new mailing address:
Your Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa 5

PO Box TD 1238 Takoradi, Ghana West Africa
My new phone number is 233 54 463 9359.
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